
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO: All Staff and Physicians 
  
FROM: Occupational Health and Safety 
  
DATE: February 7, 2022 
  

SUBJECT: Notification of Final On-Site COVID-19 
Vaccination Clinic For Staff (3rd Dose)   

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please note that the Pembroke Regional Hospital will be running a final on-site COVID-19 
vaccination clinic on Wednesday, February 9th from 9am-3pm for any staff looking to 
receive their 3rd dose. 

To confirm attendance please send the following information to covid.vaccination@prh.email  
by 12 p.m. (noon) on Tuesday, February 8th: 

Name: 

Phone number: 

Preferred appointment time: we will try to accommodate as best as possible. If you are 
flexible please indicate this as well. 

Preferred vaccine type: Pfizer or Moderna 

Once you confirm your attendance, a follow-up email will be sent to you with your 
appointment time and clinic location.  

If you are unable to attend this clinic, and still wish to receive a 3rd dose of the COVID-19 
vaccine, the following clinics will be held at 100 Crandall Street, Pembroke. You are welcome 
to attend as a walk-in anytime during these clinic times: 

 

  Date Time 

Monday, February 7th  1:00pm-5:45pm 

Saturday, February 12  10:00am-3:45pm 

Monday, February 14  1:00pm-5:45pm 
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